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PRESS RELEASE
For immediate release
September 4, 2020

SECP’s additional joint director, Muhammad Sajid Gondal missing

Islamabad, September 4: Mr. Muhammad Sajid Gondal, who is working as Additional Joint
Director at SECP is missing since last evening. SECP as an institution, expresses its solidarity with
his family, and is providing complete assistance to the family in this moment. The SECP staff are

praying and hoping for an early and safe return of Mr. Gondal.
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Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan
NICL Building, 63 Jinnah Avenue, Islamabad
Tel: 051-9214005



